Northern News

November éth, 2023

Progress Reports

Progress Reports will be emailed to parents/guardians on Wednesday, November 15th. Parents are
encouraged to review the progress report and book an appointment with their children’s teacher to discuss
their progress thus far and next steps to support further learning this year.

Parent-Teacher Conference Iinformation

We will be holding Parent-Teacher Interviews at the school on Thursday, November 16th from 3:00 — 7:00
pm and Friday, November 18th from 8:00 — 11:00 am. This year, you will be able to schedule your
Parent-Teacher Interviews online. If you wish to schedule a meeting with any of your child's teachers,
please follow the instructions printed further down the page.

You will be able to make appointments from November 7th at 8:00 am until November 15th at 6:00 pm.

Instructions:
1. Go to the Northern Dancer scheduling webpage at https://parentinterview.com/s/ndps
2. Enter the Parent Code (printed below) and click "Sign In"

Please make a note of your Confirmation #

3. Fill in your contact information and click "Continue to Make Appointments"

4. Click on the name of a teacher with whom you wish to schedule an appointment
5. Click on an "Available" time at which you wish to have your meeting

6. Repeat Steps 4 and 5 until you have scheduled all the teachers you wish to meet
7. Click on "My Schedule" (top left of the page)

8. Print out, email or copy down your schedule

The Parent Code for this term is Sciencel2

Do not share this code with anyone outside our school community

Should you wish to cancel an appointment you have made, click on "Cancel" beside the meeting you wish
to have removed from your schedule.

If you misplace your schedule, you may use your Confirmation # to retrieve your schedule from the
website at any time. If you need help using the service, please email support@parentinterview.com

We look forward to speaking with you.



Reminders:
SCC BOOSTER JUICE DAYS AT NDPS!

e Thursday, November 23rd and Thursday, December 14™
e Orders are placed through Healthy Hunger https://healthyvhunger.ca/index.php.

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING NORTHERN DANCER PS!

School Volunteers & Vulnerable Sector Checks

We appreciate all parents, guardians and community members who volunteer their time to support the
students at Northern Dancer P.S. Volunteers are needed to support field trips, drive students to sporting
events, programs like Scientists in Schools and other special activities for students.

All volunteers (including drivers) require a Vulnerable Sector Check - police check- on file at the school. The
office must see the original document; we will take a photocopy of it and return it to the volunteer. To start the
process, we have a letter that can be presented to lower the cost. Please call the office and one of our
Administrative Assistants will get the letter to you.

Remembrance Day
We will be observing Remembrance Day in division assemblies on Friday, November 10th. There will be a
Virtual Wall of Honour and Remembrance created to honour and remember Northern Dancer relatives and
friends who have served in Canada (and other countries). If there is someone near and dear to you who is a
Veteran, then please share a digital image of them to put on display. Please make sure to share the Veteran’s
name, years of service, element or force, and regiment/unit to which they belong. You can forward this to your
child's homeroom teacher.
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